
 

Dear Frog Families, 
  
Your child will have the opportunity during this school year to be our 
class Frog of the Week! Feel free to participate in all or some of the 
activities. The activities are not required of your child, but they will 
help to enhance your child’s time to shine! Below is a list of the activities 
in which your child will take part. If we are off of school on one of the 
days of your child’s week, we will make it up the following day. Your 
child will bring home a reminder and this list of directions the week 
before his or her turn, along with a poster to complete. Frog of the 
Week is planned alphabetically. 
  

Monday: Complete the poster that Mrs. Lenzini  
                sends home and bring it in to share today. 
 
Tuesday: Bring 2 items for show and tell. 
  
Wednesday: Write or choose a poem to share with  
                       the class. 
  
Thursday: Create a timeline of the important  
                  events in your life to share with the    
                  class. The format is up to you! 
  
Friday: Choose someone from your family or a    
             family friend to come and read us a story  
             at 9:00 AM today. If no one can make it  
             you may choose a book for me to read! 

  
Thank you for your support and cooperation with this celebration! 


